St. Luke’s Catholic Primary School

March Newsletter
[image: image1.wmf]St. David’s Day

We shall be celebrating St. David’s Day on Friday, 

1st March by attending Mass at 11.00 a.m. in St. Luke’s Church.  Everyone is most welcome to join us.

Lent

We are now in the season of Lent when we are invited to look at our lives and reflect on the many gifts we receive from God and to perhaps think of what we can do to help others less fortunate than ourselves.  During Lent the children will take part in fund raising activities to raise money for the Good Shepherd, which helps people in our own area, caring for children, disabled and disadvantaged people of all ages. CAFOD (Catholic Agency for Overseas Development), and Willowbrook Hospice. We will also be supporting Knowsley Food Bank so any items of tinned/packet food items would be appreciated.
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We continue to benefit from a specialist gymnastics coach who delivers quality work with our pupils every Thursday in Gym lessons.  We also have early morning Judo sessions which are proving very popular.  We will certainly be ready for the 2020 Olympics
World Book Day

[image: image3.wmf]On Friday, 8th March we will be celebrating World Book Day throughout the school.  Children are invited to dress as a character from their favourite book.  Extra points will be awarded if the children bring in the book.  Children not dressed as a character from the book should come to school in uniform.
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The children in Year 4 will be leading us in a celebration of our religious education topic.  This will take place in the school hall on Wednesday, 13th March at 9.15 a.m.  All parents are welcome to attend and join us in this special assembly.

Parents/Pupils Meeting

Our second Parents/Pupils meeting with teachers takes place on Tuesday, 
19th March from 2.00 p.m. onwards.  Children in Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, and 6 will finish school at 2.00 p.m. on that day to enable staff to meet with parents and pupils.  Please make arrangements to collect your child at this earlier time.
Reception review day takes place on Monday 4th March. Nursery and Reception will therefore be closed on 4th March.
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As St. Patrick’s day (17th March) falls on a Sunday this year, we will be celebrating with an assembly on Monday 18th March.
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A day for relaxation and enjoyment for all our “mums” on Sunday, 10th March.  Wishing every mum, “Happy Mothers’ Day” from
St. Luke’s School.  It only happens one day a year so sit back and enjoy!

Robinwood Parents’ Meeting
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There will be a meeting for all parents/carers of children attending Robinwood on Wednesday 10th April at 2.30 p.m. in the school hall.  The meeting will be an opportunity to ask any questions and receive information about the forthcoming trip to Robinwood.  There are still a few places left so if you wish your child to join us please contact Mrs. Spencer in the school office for details (477 8580).  The trip to Robinwood takes place on Monday 22nd April until Wednesday, 24th April.

Easter Bingo

We will be holding our annual Bingo on Tuesday, 26th March from 

1.30 p.m. when all are invited to join the children for “Eyes Down” at £1 per book.  All children get the chance to play this popular game either in the hall or in class and have the chance of winning our Easter egg prizes. Parents are also welcome to join us for this family occasion.
Easter Bonnet Parade and Eggstravaganza!!
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It is time to put your creative talents to use and display your skills at our annual Easter Bonnet Parade.  The children from Nursery to Year 2 will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade for parents on Friday, 22nd March at 2.00 p.m. Also the pupils in Juniors are invited to enter a competition for the best decorated egg or ‘Eggy’ scene. These will be displayed in the hall and prizes given for creativity. 
Non Uniform Day
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Our next non uniform day will take place on Thursday, 28th March when the children will have the opportunity to wear their own clothes for a donation of £1 towards school fund.  As this is a special concession if your child is unable to bring in £1 they must come to school in uniform.

Easter Egg Hunt
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Following the success of last year’s Egg Hunt, we have contacted the Easter Bunny who will be hiding eggs all around the school on Monday, 25th March.  All children are invited to take part and entry to the Egg hunt is £1.  Each class will have its own set of chocolate prizes.
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In order to reflect on the true meaning of Easter, we follow the final footsteps of Jesus on this Earth through the Stations of the Cross.  The children in the Juniors will lead on this special assembly at  2 p.m. on Wednesday, 27th March.  Please join us as we take time to reflect and pray. Parents who attend this service may take their children home at the end of the service.
Merit Prize Assembly

[image: image12.wmf]Our final assembly of the Spring Term takes place on Thursday 28th March at 9.15 a.m.  At this assembly we present prizes to children from each class who have impressed their teacher through hard work, positive attitude, friendliness to others etc.  If your child is selected, the class teacher will inform you and invite you to attend this special assembly.

Easter Holidays

School closes at 1.30 p.m. on Thursday 28th March  and re-opens on Monday, 8th April.
Birthdays
[image: image13.wmf]We would like to wish the following children who celebrate their special day this month Happy Birthday!

 Annika Sanchez, Lucy Delaney, Benjamin Hughes, Danny Feeney, Meghan Campsall, Charles Beesley, Oliver Dean, Dona Baby, EmmaLee Connor, Edwin Mathew, 

Alessia Briones, Alexia Briones, Morgan Murray, Riya Joseph, Jain Dena Saji, Ryan Hardaker, Joshua Taylor, Rosemaria George, Lexie Haslam, Charlotte Doronilla and Catelin Swan.
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